
 
 
 

 

Our ministry is so impactful that it has been born twice!  Our first school year began in Fall 2020 

when everything needed to be virtual in order to stay safe and healthy.  Until this past Fall, we 

were an entirely virtual community.   

 

This year we have birthed a hybrid ministry and even meet in person consistently.  We have 

been blessed with a great small group of students with diverse faith backgrounds. Our current 

small group also includes students who were looking for a UCC Open & Affirming faith 

community. Together they support each other through the ups and downs of these current 

times as well as consider their beliefs and calls in a safe and nurturing space.  

 

If you know an ASU student or any young adult in the Phoenix area looking for or needing an 

inclusive young adult spiritual community, please connect them with Andrew by emailing 

Andrew@andrewponderwilliams.com. 
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